
Notification on Application Instruction for the School of Interdisciplinary Science and 
Innovation 

February 9, 2024 

The following changes will be made to the admission process for the School of 
Interdisciplinary Science and Innovation (International Entrance Examination (October 
intake)) for the 2026 academic year and thereafter. 

<Point of Change> 
The nationality requirement for October intake will be removed, and applicants who hold only 
Japanese citizenship will be eligible to apply if they meet the other requirements indicated. 




